

Headteacher: Mrs K Green; Deputy Headteacher: Mrs L Evans; Assistant Headteacher: Mr D Evans; ALNCo: Mrs T Porter; Vulnerable Learner Lead: Mrs W Mitchell



08.09.2025

Dear Parents/Carers

Teacher Meet and Greet – Wednesday 17th September (3:30–4:45pm)

I would like to warmly invite you to our Teacher Meet and Greet on Wednesday 17th September between 3:30pm and 4:45pm.

This informal drop-in event is a wonderful opportunity for you to come into school, meet your child's class teacher, and take a look around the learning environment. There is no need to book an appointment – simply pop in at a time that suits you during the session.

Please note that this event is not intended to discuss individual pupil progress – we will have a more detailed Parent Consultation event later in the term where there will be time for those important conversations.

For entry and exit, please use either the Llangewydd Road or Heol-y-Frenhines gates.

We hope you are able to join us, and we look forward to welcoming you into school soon.

Best wishes,

Mrs K Green

Headteacher

^{*}Your child's place on the residential trip to Parkwood Residential Centre is dependent on their continued positive behaviour in line with the school's Behaviour Policy, and their ability to meet the safety requirements outlined in risk assessments by both the school and the centre. If their behaviour poses a risk or breaches these expectations, they may no longer be able to attend, and unfortunately, any deposit paid will be non-refundable.